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Resident loses cash

	A King Township resident has reported losing an envelope with a substantial amount of cash in it.

It was lost Wednesday (Jan. 29) afternoon, and it may have been at the Nobleton plaza, Zehrs or Walmart.

If found, please contact the Caledon Citizen and we'll put you in touch with the person. You can call us at 905-857-6626 or email

editor@caledoncitizen.com
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